
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 11 Spring Term 
   24th March 2017 

 

Hockey Tournament at Hind Leys 
Our Year 3, 4 and 5 children played in a hockey tournament at 

Hind Leys Community College on Tuesday.    Mrs Cobbin said that 

our teams played extremely well and she was impressed by their 

level of skill and determination.   

Well done all! 

Sensory Garden 
News 

Work on the sensory garden is 
continuing well as you will be 
able to see.   Dani from the 
Leicestershire and Rutland 
Wildlife Trust has been working 
on the paths and bridge and 
Jon Hammond has been 
creating a pergola.  We are 
getting excited about starting 
to use it soon. 

Coming Up 

Maypole Dancing 
Maypole dancing practice starts next week in readiness 

for our village display on April 29th at 2pm.  Thank you 

to Val Baxter (Thomas’ grandma) for ‘volunteering’ to 

provide the music as usual! 
 
 

Governing Board Finance 
Committee Meeting 
Tuesday 28th March 

5.30pm in school 

Tuesday 28th March 
FOBS meeting in school 

7.30pm 
All parents and carers are 

welcome 

Parent Forum 
The next Parent Forum will 

take place on 
Wednesday 5th April from 

2pm – 3pm 
You are invited to take part in our 

parent forum on Wednesday 5th April.  

It will be held in the school staff 

room and all parents and carers are 

very welcome to attend.  Please let 

the school office know if you can 

attend and if there are any agenda 

items you would like us to discuss. 
 

 

 

May Day 

Clothing  
 

All girls are to wear white 

dresses. All boys are to 

wear grey shorts/trousers, 

white shirt, red tie, and a 

grey jumper if required.  

Red ties will be available 

from the school office at a 

cost of £2. 

 

All children in Year R to 

Year 4 require a May stick.  

Girls in Meerkats and Bees 

also require a posy.   

 
 Assembly in Church  

led by The Meerkats 

Tuesday 28th March 
All are very welcome to join us in church at 9am.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beaumanor Hall Residential Visit 
Our Year 2’s are really looking 

forward to their overnight stay at 

Beaumanor Hall on Thursday 6th April.   

Please continue to make payments 

towards this trip.   

Thank you to those who have  

paid in full. 

A kit list is being sent out today. 

Whilst Year 2 children are at 

Beaumanor we have arranged for the 

Meerkats and Year 1 children to have 

a trip to Stonehurst Farm at 

Mountsorrel.  This will be on Thursday 

6th April.  Thank you to everyone who 

has already paid for this.  If you 

haven’t paid, please let the school 

office have your money as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

Hi 5 Netball  
Tournament 

Our Year 4 and 5 netball 
team are playing in a 

netball tournament on 
Thursday 6th April. 

Mrs Scott is 

organising a 

fundraising class 

swim in aid of 2 

causes – Cancer 

Research and the 

sensory garden 

here at Belton 

School.  On 

Tuesday 4th April 

she is asking her 

class to swim a 

total of 100 lengths 

between them. 

Please sponsor a 

Bear or give a 

donation if you can. 

Thank you. 
 

 

 
 

Following a recommendation from a  
parent - 


